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Dear Borden Families and Supporters: 

 

As I am sure you have noticed, the weather has been COLD so far in January.  

During these cold weather days, it is important that all students and families 

make safety their first priority.  Borden School would like to share the following 

messages to all our families: 

 

1) The school will be open and operating as per usual during these cold 

weather days.  Course work and assignments will advance even during 

cold weather days.   

2) Please be sure that students that are being transported to school by 

private vehicle do not arrive before 8:20 AM. 

3) Students from K-6 will have indoor recess breaks (the gym is made 

available for physical activities) when the combined temperature is -25°. 

4) It is very important that students dress for the weather even when there 

are likely to be indoor recesses throughout the school day. 

5) Classes will still move forward during stretches of inclement weather.  Staff 

ensure that all course work and assignments are communicated to all 

students.  The expectation is that work that is missed is to be completed in 

a timely fashion by students. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, and thank you for diligently 

communicating the attendance plans.  If you have further questions, 

wonderings, or concerns, please reach out to us at the school.  The easiest ways 

to do so are to call the school (306) 997-2090, email me at 

brody.morris@spiritsd.ca, or schedule a time to meet at the school. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 

 

The Admin Team 

Brody Morris – Principal 

Angelena Lukan – Administrative Assistant 
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